
By writing a letter of encouragement to a persecuted  
Christian, you remind them that they are not alone and  
that believers around the world are praying for them.   
This brings hope, peace and encouragement to stand 
strong in the face of persecution! 

HERE ARE THE GUIDELINES FOR  
WRITING  TO A PERSECUTED CHRISTIAN

 + Write a short letter in simple English. Be sure to keep the  
letter encouraging, not dwelling on their hardships or what 
they do not have. Do not write anything negative about their 
country or government. 

 + Please do not mention Open Doors or your home  address. Do 
not include money or other gifts. 

 + Hand-drawn items or notes from children can bring great 
encouragement as well. 

LETTER WRITING GUIDE
   “We are one body, when one member suffers, we all suffer;  
    when one is lifted up, we all rejoice.” – 1 Corinthians 12:26

If you have any questions about these guidelines, please email: usa@opendoors.org or call 888-524-2535.  
www.opendoorsusa.org

Send letters to this address 

and Open Doors will 

translate and deliver 

these letters to  

persecuted believers  

around the world.  

Thank you for bringing  

encouragement to  

those suffering for their  

faith in Christ!

Open Doors USAPO Box 27001Santa Ana, CA 92799


